From: Nerissa Pepito <SG
Date: April 29, 2016 at 2:48:49 PM EDT

Subject: Bathroom Project

Nerissa A. Pepito
[ ]
R
Mr. Frank Paone
Puro-Tec, Ltd.

726 Wicker Avenue
Bensalem, PA 19020
April 29, 2016

Dear Frank,

I would like to let you know how happy my entire family is with our new bathroo
project and the quality of work is excellent. I look forward to recommending Puro
professionalism and high quality work to me. [ also look forward to working with you on more home improvement projects in my house.

Gratefully,
Nerissa A. Pepito

m. You and your crew were professional throughout the entire
-Tec to others as MR ecommended your



